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RE: BUMP OUT CURB EXTENSIONS AT UNSIGNALIZED INTERSECTIONS

REVISED MCDOT GUIDELINES

I

Dear MrMetntGsh:
I am forwarding to you the attached copy of our revised bump-out design guidelines. We had
originally provided bump-out design guidance in our September 30, 2008 letter to you. This
update expands our guidelines to include more combinations of design variables such as lane width
and intersection skew, and describes the general procedure for determination of bump-out lengths
so that it can be tailored to individual situations not covered in the tables. The revision also

explains how we calculated the desired minimum sight distance and the background information
that our calculations were based on.

Please distribute these guidelines for use throughout your engineering services divisions and share
them with consultants as they perform City street design work for you.

If you have any questions regarding the guidelines or their application, please contact either Dave
Hrankowski at 753-7725 or me.

Sincerely,

Q. o
James R. Pond, P.E., PTOE
Associate Traffic Engineer

JRP/dph
W/ Encl.

cC: T. Rice
B. Penwarden
S. Leathersich
A. Giglio (W/ Encl.)
E. Frisch (W/ Encl.)
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